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Cultural Resource Assessment Survey  
 
The SR 535 Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study 
may involve archaeological sites recorded in the Florida Master 
Site File.  Pursuant to Chapter 267.135, Florida Statutes, the 
location of an archaeological site is exempt from public record 
(Florida Sunshine Law). The Florida Department of Transportation 
does not release the location of archaeological sites without 
authorization from the Florida Department of State, Division of 
Historical Resources.  
 
For information regarding archaeological sites potentially impacted 
by the Preferred Alternative, please contact the State Historic 
Preservation Officer, Ms. Alissa Slade Lotane, at 
alissa.lotane@dos.myflorida.com. Please reference “FM No. 
437174-21 (SR 535 PD&E Study)” in all correspondence to Ms. 
Lotane. The Division of Historical Resources will provide you with 
any information that is not exempt from public disclosure. 


